
 

Save the Date!  

Joint Conference 

2014 Oklahoma NAFSA State Meeting 
and 

Oklahoma Global Education Conference 

When:  Wednesday, February 19, 2014 
Where: University of Central Oklahoma, Edmond, OK 

 

 

 
NAFSA Colleagues: 
 
We are excited to see the return of our NAFSA State Meeting to Oklahoma and even better to 

partner with the Oklahoma Global Education Conference to make our event even more meaningful!   

However, we need your help to make this a successful conference! 

 Are there breakout sessions you believe are most important to international education in 

Oklahoma?  Is there a session you would like to present?  Please let us know!  We have 

allotted over 2 hours during the conference for various themed breakout sessions. 

 Would it be helpful to host a NAFSA workshop the day before?  Would you send people 

from your office to a workshop?  Is there a workshop you would prefer?  Please let us know! 

 Could you volunteer to help prepare for the conference?  Several of you volunteered during 

the Oklahoma Breakfast at the NAFSA Regional Meeting in Rogers, but if you can assist 

with any part of this meeting preparation or the day of the event ALL help is appreciated!  

 

Please contact Jeff Simpson, NAFSA Region III – Oklahoma Liaison, at 

jeff.simpson10@okstate.edu  or 405.744.8540 on these items and anything else you wish to share or 

ask regarding the upcoming meeting.  Feel free to share this message with anyone you think would 

be interested in attending!  More information and details will follow over the coming months. 
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